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The Annemarie Schimmel-Foundation for Islamic Studies (Bonn) calls for 
recommendations for the 2022 grant of its biennial Research Award. Eligible 
for the award are outstanding research contributions (usually in the form of a 
dissertation) in the field of Islamic Studies. The awardee will be received for 
ceremony at the Deutscher Orientalistentag 2022 in Berlin and will be issued 
with a 5000 Euro prize. Please be aware that the award may be shared. The 
board of the Annemarie Schimmel Foundation for Islamic Studies therefore 
opens its call for submissions and recommendations, which are to be 
submitted until May 31st 2022.  

The board, in cooperation with the DMG section Islamic Studies, will evaluate 
all the eligible proposals after the closure of the call. Please submit your 
recommendations to: Prof. Dr Regula Forster, Eberhard Karls Universität 
Tübingen, Orient- und Islamwissenschaft, Wilhelmstr. 113, D-72074 
Tübingen, regula.forster@uni-tuebingen.de. 

Recommendations may be submitted by all university professors and by PhD-
holding members of the DMG, recommendations of non-German studies are 
explicitly welcomed. A submission should consist of an electronic version of 
the research work and a short explanatory statement (1-2 A4 pages).  

Applications by candidates themselves may also be accepted. If you are 
planning to submit your own research contribution, please do so in electronic 
form, including an abstract and a CV. 

Please note that contributions will only be taken into account if they have been 
published in the five years before the deadline; publications before May 31st 
2017 will not be eligible for the award. Unpublished dissertations may be 
considered if they are accompanied by the report of the supervisor and an 
additional expert opinion. 

  

 

https://dot2022.de/
mailto:regula.forster@uni-tuebingen.de

